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Good Morning, John,
I appreciate your time and patience. I know you must be a busy man, and you have been very helpful to us in 

the past. I even produced a full report on the LRO and the Blair Cuspids with your help, but something came 
to my attention in mid May that very soon required considerable work by my team. I got Dr. Mark Carlotto 

onboard and he produced two "flybys" and a 3D analysis. Not to imply we have this completed but analyses 
have just begun on our end. This is something Carl Sagan would have liked and ASU Paul Davies was talking 

about a few years ago when LRO realy got going. I would ask that you take a look at this and tell me what you 
think or propose. I would then send the report to Paul to comment on.

My friend, David Williams, thought it was very interesting, but was careful in that NASA has limited funds and 

targets of interest involving water ice and important things for manned and unmanned rover missions. But if 
NASA wanted support on a mission from the public and the President, I think they would get it on something 

like this. But we're a long way away from that so I'll let you take a look at something that is different than all 
the submittals I've seen over the last 20 years that never panned out upon closer scrutiny. I believe the day is 

coming when such a find will be news of the century.

http://www.astrosurf.com/lunascan/submittals/sirisena/wall/M118769870L.htm
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